
 

 

No.904-17/07/03 

To the Members 

Dear Sirs,  

Harbour Strike information in Spain (No.3) – drew to an end 

 

 

Please refer to our Japan P&I News No.902 dated 27th June, 2017. We have obtained additional 

information on the harbour strike in Spain from our correspondents INDECO that the strike 

drew to an end on 29th June. 

 

We hope it will be of help to you with regard to the safe voyaging. 

 

INDECO PRESS ADVICE 6B/2017 

http://www.indeco-spain.com/?p=1514 

 

/// Quote /// 

 

STEVEDORE STRIKE CALLED OFF 

  

The State Coordinator of Sea Workers (CETM for its name in Spanish) has called off the strike 

previewed for Friday 30th June and for the 3rd, 4th, 6th and 7th July 2017, as an agreement has 

been reached with the National Association of Stevedore Companies and Ship Agencies 

(ANESCO for it name in Spanish)  yesterday 29th June. 

 

/// Unquote /// 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners' Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

 

 

http://www.indeco-spain.com/?p=1514

